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Dear ADAC Design Community,

As our country begins to reopen, we too at ADAC are moving forward in our reopening 
progression and will move to Phase 2 – Open Daily Access at ADAC effective June 15, 2020.

This next phase is part of our thorough TogetherSafely Master Plan shared earlier this week.  
This plan has been developed following recommendations of government and health experts 
and will continue to be monitored and updated as needed on our website TogetherSafely.com.

We know that everyone in our industries – designers, retailers, vendors, sales reps – is eager 
to open for business and begin working towards economic recovery.  And so are we!  That 
said, the process of reopening our buildings is complex and must be undertaken responsibly 
with the health and safety of our collective team members, customers, and community in mind.

Effective June 15, 2020, we will open ADAC for open daily access with the following 
guidelines in place in accordance with basic operating requirements for safe hygiene and 
social distancing to ensure the health and safety of all constituents. 

 

Sincerely,

Katie Miner
ADAC General Manager
kminer@adacatlanta.com

•	 Temperature checks will be required for all customers and showroom partners 		
	 upon arrival at the building.  Anyone with a recorded temperature in excess of 	
	 100.4 ° F will not be granted access to the building.

•	 All customers and showroom partners must wear an approved personal 			
	 protective mask at all times throughout the building and in their showrooms 		
	 while in the presence of others. If a designer or client arrives at our campus 		
	 without a mask, they will be issued one by ADAC.  Customers without masks 		
	 will not be granted access. 

•	 Access points to our campuses will be limited to monitor traffic and conduct 		
	 temperature checks. Below are entry points to ADAC during Phase 2:

•	 Main entrance of ADAC

•	 The Pedestrian Gate at the Loading Dock

•	 All showrooms are expected to monitor and manage the activity in their 			 
	 showrooms for compliance with safe distancing, prescribed occupancy 			 
	 restrictions, use of PPE, and cleaning protocols.

In the event of any changes to guidance from the State, we will reevaluate and recommunicate 
our policy. Thank you for your support as we navigate these steps together. We are so glad to 
be able to welcome you back to ADAC.


